
 

 

 

Christmas  2021   

Céad Míle Fáilte Naíonáin 2021! 
 



 

 

Our Christmas Outfits! 
 

Cycle Sense! 
Fifth and Sixth classes enjoyed learning about Cycle Safety over 6 lessons which 
were held in September/October.  



 

 

Junior and Senior Infants planting Spring Bulbs! 

A special thanks to Philip, Tony and Santa from Dunmanway Fire Station  
 for their visit to our school and the  reminder on the importance of  

Fire Safety! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Check www.tireltonns.ie for more photos 
We want to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a great New Year. 

School re-opening on Thursday 6th January, 2022. 

CO2 monitors 

All our classrooms now have CO2 monitors. 

 

Hepa filter air purifiers 

In order  to improve safety in the school, we decided to 

purchase Hepa filter air purifiers. These were ordered in 

November, before the Government decision to grant funding for 

the purchase of these same items. We hope to have them 

installed in January. 

Our Christmas Plays 

Each class performed their Christmas Play for the other children 

in school.  For the first time ever we performed outdoors.  It was 

lovely for everyone to get back to watching Live Theatre! 


